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The Stewpot is a monthly stewardship publication produced by the Pacific 
Union Conference Stewardship Department under the direction of Gordon 
Botting. It is sent to subscribers by e-mailed pdf file, or mailed hard copy if 
necessary. It is intended for use as a once-a-month bulletin insert for the 
church congregation. Subscribers are conferences (for distribution to their 
pastors or churches) and individuals or single churches. Currently the 
Stewpot goes to 90% of the conferences in the U.S. and Canada. 
 
Stewardship is a total life-style and the Stewpot topics are directed to one 
or more of these areas: health, time, talents, environment, relationships, 
spirituality, and finances.  
 
The cost of a year’s subscription to the Stewpot is $120 for a Conference 
and $30 for an individual or a single church. Subscription is by the year—if 
you begin your subscription after January’s issue, the amount will be 
prorated. Your check payment can be sent to Pacific Union Conference, 
ATTN: Stewpot, P O Box 5005, Westlake Village, CA 91359. 
 
Besides the English version, the Stewpot is also available as a separate 
subscription in Spanish and French.  Back issues of the Stewpot are 
available at a cost of $2.50 each. 
 
For more information, e-mail to the Pacific Union Conference Stewardship 
Department: carol@puconline.org or call the Stewardship Department at 
(805) 413-7264.   
 
 
 


